
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Youth  STUFF 

   Check out our website for the latest 
events, pictures, leader bios, prayer 
requests and more! www.wlayouth.org 

 

CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:15 a.m. SHIFT   Come out to a special service for Junior 

Highs, in the Core. You can look forward to worship, a message, and 
small group time. 
 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. Club Core: Tuesday night you can look 

forward to a night of games, learning about God, and connecting with 
others. Feel free to bring your friends!  
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12) 

This Wednesday, 7:00 - 9:00 p.m.  This week we have guest 

speakers Andrew and Lauren Vanderploeg who will be speaking on 
developing healthy relationships. They will be giving some great 
practical advice on godly relationships. See you Wednesday at 7:00 
p.m.  (or 5:45 p.m. for pre-youth prayer.) 
 

YOUNG ADULTS (18-25ish)  

Tonight we are having a special Liquid Sunday where we will hear 
from Dr. Richard Cherry who will be speaking on the subject of a 
biblical view of euthanasia and assisted suicide. This will be at 7:00 
p.m. in the Core. Hope you can make it to this important discussion. 
 

 

A  NOTE toOur Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the seat 
pocket in front of you, and bring it to the Welcome Kiosk in the South 
Foyer. We have answers to your questions, a packet of WLA 
information and a gift for you! 

You can use the card to provide us with any information you think will help 
us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check out our 
website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  
 

Jude St. John, Lead Pastor  (jude@wlachurch.org)    
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor  (lyall@wlachurch.org) 
Dave De Smit, Student Ministries  (dave@wlachurch.org) 
Joel Knapp, Junior High Ministries (joel@wlachurch.org) 
Graham Buchanan, Community Connections (grahamb@wlachurch.org) 
Angela McCallum, Children’s Ministries  (angela@wlachurch.org)                               
Mario Ngabwe, Worship Arts  (mario@wlachurch.org)  
Judith Gaunt, Sunday Children’s Ministries  (judith@wlachurch.org)                      

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager  (kim@wlachurch.org) 

Sunday, February 12, 2017 

Today at W.L.A. 
  

9:15 & 11:00 a.m.                                                         Worship Service(s)  

                     Teen Challenge Sunday 
This morning, we are pleased to present the powerful work of the London-
based ministry of Teen Challenge. 
At the conclusion of both services, we will receive a special offering for the 
worthwhile work of this organization.  
 
8:00 - 9:00 a.m.       All Welcome                                      Prayer Ministry        
9:15 a.m.                 JK - Grade 5                                              Growzone  
 

10:30 a.m.      Coffee, tea and time to talk. In the gym.           Intermission 
 

10:30 a.m.               Turbo Bake Sale (in the Gym) 

Our Grades 4 & 5 class is hosting a bake sale in the gym following the first 
service. All proceeds will support our church's Compassion Children. 
 

11:00 a.m.               JK - Grade 5                                               Growzone  
11:00 a.m.               Grades 3 - 6                            Junior Bible Quizzing 
11:00 a.m.               Grades 7 - 12                          Senior Bible Quizzing 
 

12:30 p.m.                                          Christianity Explored Info Meeting 

 

7:00 p.m.                                                       Liquid Currents: Euthanasia 
A teaching time and panel discussion to better understand how God's 
Word addresses this current issue. In the Core. Please plan to join us! 
 

 

This Week  at W.L.A.  

Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 

Join us as we encourage one another through prayer and discussion 
related to the Sunday ministry. Contact Deb Wilkins at (519) 471-4133.  
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 

The nursery will be open for parents with young children to spend time 
together in a fun space, enjoying the company of other kids and parents. 
Bring your own drinks, snack provided. For further details, please contact 
Thea Close at (519) 281-7947 or thea.close@gmail.com.  
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                         Seniors' Community Drop-In 

Join us for coffee, snacks, euchre, shuffleboard and much more. 
 

Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                             TLC  
The Ladies Connection… Join us as we begin a new study by Beth 

Moore, "David: Seeking a Heart Like His." Childcare available. For more 
information, contact 226-271-5346 or cherylhargraves@live.ca.   
 

Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                                                Men’s Morning 

All men are welcome to join us for prayer and accountability. For info, 
email Pastor Jude at jude@wlachurch.org.  
 

Friday, 10:00 - 11:30 a.m.               Women's ESL Conversation Circles 

The Winter Session of Women's ESL is now full! If you would like to join 
our next session (beginning in April) or for more information, contact Laura 
at 226-239-4950 or slee.laura@gmail.com. 
 

On Beyond THIS WEEK  

Saturday, February 25, 6:00 p.m.                                   Men's Wingfest 

You've heard of Ribfest? Well we aren't having one, but we ARE having 
a WINGFEST!! Men, come join us in the Core to watch the Leafs play the 
Canadiens, and enjoy "all you can eat" wings and pop. Cost is $15. Sign 
up at the kiosk! 
 

Saturday, March 4, 2:00 p.m.                                            Baby Shower 

Friends of Rebecca Frankish are warmly invited to join us for a baby 
shower! In the Fireside Room. To R.S.V.P. and/or to contribute to a 
group gift, please contact Kim at kim@wlachurch.org or see her in the 
church office.  
 

Sunday, March 5, 6:30 p.m.                             Annual General Meeting 

Do plan to join us for this important part of church life here at WLA! 
 

Other Important NOTES 

The Report of the Nominating Committee... is now posted by the office 

in the Front Foyer, and on the bulletin board in the South Foyer in 
preparation for our Annual Meeting. An introduction of the new 
nominated Board Member can be found at the information Kiosk. 
 

2016 Tax Receipts... are now available for you to pick up from the 
church family mailboxes (now located outside of the main office). 

 

A Note from the Board of Elders... After the first five weeks of the new 

year, we have received 85.2% of our proposed 2017 Budget, 
representing a shortfall of $12,466. Please prayerfully consider how the 
Lord might enable each of us to give generously to our General Fund, 
that we might continue with the work He has given us to do.  
 

And the Dish Ran Away with the Spoon... There is a large collection of 

dishes that has accumulated over the past few months. Please check the 
table outside the kitchen area for anything that may belong to you. All 
items not claimed will be donated! 
 

What Once Was Lost.... may have been found by us! Please check the 
tables outside the gym for anything that belongs to you. What isn't 
claimed will be donated! 
 

Camp Elements... Registration for our March Break Camp, Summer 

Camps and LIT Program are now open! For information and to register, 
contact Angela at angela@wlachurch.org or visit www.wlacamps.org. 
Forms also available at the kiosk. Interested in working at camp? E-mail 
Angela for an application, or pick one up at the kiosk! 
 

Taste of Home… If you are a student in London and missing the 

comforts of home, let us know and one of our WLA families will have you 
over for a great home-cooked meal!  Also, if you are looking for a Sunday 
morning ride to church, we can arrange that too. Just contact 
dave@wlachurch.org for more details. 
 

Growzone  NOTES 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 
 

9:15 a.m. Trish MacLeod, Marian Kowal, Lauren VanderPloeg,  

Mary Stanley, Emily Stranks, Jesleana Jacob, Grace Pollock, Kathleen 
Reid, Morgan Jones, Cheryl Hargraves. 
 

11:00 a.m.  Katherine Argall, Lana Luka, Rachel Sloan. 
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